
 
 
 

 
 
 
Alliant Energy Corporate Services, Inc. 
Legal Department 
319-786-4236 – Phone 
319-786-4533 – Fax 
 
Samantha C. Norris 
Senior Attorney 
 
February 27, 2017 
 
Mr. Dan Wolf, Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
RE:  Interstate Power and Light Company and ITC Midwest LLC 
 Docket Nos.  E001/PA-07-540 
   E001/PA-14-322 
    E001/GR-10-276 
   Compliance Filing – Annual Refund Report of Alternative 
Transaction Adjustment Amounts  
 
Dear Mr. Wolf: 
 
Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) has reviewed the comments filed by the 
Minnesota Department of Commerce, Division of Energy Resources in response to IPL’s 
January 10, 2017 letter in the above-referenced dockets. IPL does not object to making 
a final compliance filing with the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (Commission) 
after IPL has fully returned the ATA refund to IPL’s former customers via the Wholesale 
Power Sales Agreement with Southern Minnesota Energy Cooperative.  IPL requests 
the Commission close this docket after the compliance filing has been made. 
 
Copies of this filing have been served on the Minnesota Department of Commerce, 
Division of Energy Resources, the Minnesota Office of the Attorney General – 
Residential and Small Business Utilities Division, and the service list. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Samantha C. Norris   
Samantha C. Norris 
Senior Attorney 
 
SCN/tab 
Enclosures 
 

Alliant Energy 
Legal Department 
200 First Street SE 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406-0351 
 
Office: (319) 786-4505 
alliantenergy.com 
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